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Traffic Fatality on Highway 174 

 

(Adams Run, SC) On August 4, 2019 just before 9:00 p.m., Charleston County sheriff’s deputies 

responded to a traffic fatality in the area of Highway 174 near Little Britton Road.  The driver of 

a Honda motocross bike, while travelling at a high rate of speed, struck an ATV that was also on 

the roadway.  When deputies arrived, they located the deceased motocross driver off the 

roadway, evidently ejected from the bike.  The motocross bike was missing, and no parties were 

at the location.  After canvassing for witnesses, deputies learned that a large number of 

motorcyclists had just been in the area, and that the motocross bike was removed from the 

incident location after the collision.  Deputies subsequently located the motocross bike concealed 

behind a residence in the area.  Deputies also located the driver of the ATV, who had sustained 

non-life threatening injuries.  The Traffic Division is investigating the incident.  The Coroner’s 

Office will release the name of the deceased. 

 

-Capt. R. Antonio 
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